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ANAT NEWS

Being a national organisation, ANAT is fortunate to have the
opportunity of working with a variety of organisations,
initiatives and events across Australia and internationally. ANAT
strives to support a wide array of artists and projects
encompassing art and technology or new media practice.
Increasingly, the scope of this practice is filtering into the wide
gamut of arts practices - music, performance, dance, visual arts,
writing and more. A snapshot of projects over 2002 indicates
the range of practice supported by ANAT - electronic music and
video mixing through the Trickster Masterclass in Video
Jamming; hybrid performance practice through the
Time_Place_Space workshop; Indigenous new media through
the National Indigenous School in New Media Arts; socially
engaged cultural production through support of the
Borderpanic reader; art and science through the Scientific
Serendipity and Synapse projects.

The challenge for an organisation such as ANAT is to keep
abreast with contemporary discussions, currents and
opportunities. For all of the initiatives and communities we
support and engage with, there are as many again that we have
little contact or association with. Over the forthcoming issues
of the ANAT Newsletter, we will look at the diversity of art and
technology practice within Australia, commissioning articles
from a range of practitioners from a variety of ‘new media’
initiatives and forums. The aim is not to attempt a
comprehensive overview, but rather to highlight the energy of
the sector and diversity of voices and activities across Australia.
We commence the series in this Newsletter, with contributions
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from facilitators/moderators of two
email lists; fibreculture and -empyre-.

As a national network, ANAT aims to
fulfil its brief in an effective and
efficient manner, and is currently
looking to diversify our membership
base and constituency to reflect the
wide gamut of practices and interests.
The make up of the ANAT Board reflects
our national profile with representation
currently from Western Australia, New
South Wales, Victoria and South
Australia. A range of areas is also
encompassed by our Board membership
including writing, design, multimedia,
administration, education, film, video
and producing. At our Annual General
Meeting in May two new Board
members were elected, Sue Skinner and
Chris Joyner, both from South Australia.
We are very happy to welcome Sue and
Chris and would also very much like to
acknowledge the contribution made by
outgoing Board members Jenny Fraser
from Queensland and Treasurer
Adrienne Hender from South Australia.
Board members give their time
voluntarily and make an enormous

Guests at the launch of ANAT’s Scientific Serendipity publication. I-r: Bec Dean, Amanda McDonald Crowley, Michelle Glaser, Jacqueline
Bosscher, Sarah Miller, Nina Czegledy, Guy Ben-Ary, Sophea Lerner, Peta Clancy, Stephen Jones, Brian Degger.







